
Planning Policy Team 
Woodhill House 
Westbum Road 
Aberdeen 
AB16 SGB 

30/06/20 

Ref: Proposal for development at Site OPS. Laurencekirk of 11 Homes. 

Your Ref: LDP2021 NN 

Dear Sir 

With reference to the above Land South of Gardenston StreeL Laurencekirt. 

I wish to strongly object to this development going ahead, in my view there are already 
cons1derao1e areas within the town boundaries earmarked for development. our schools are 
already struggling to cope with new intakes both at the Academy and Primary 

It will also have a detrimental effect on the wildlife, my home is adjacent to the proposec 
development! which over a year ago down at the waterway (Gadgers Burn) were a mother fox 
and her 2 cubs, bats are also around at dusk and they feed in that field~ there are wild deer which 
come from the woods to graze. This will all be lost if you go ahead with the development. 

I am also concerned that the proposed development will clearly have an effect on me, by losing 
my outlook to the countryside and also losing my privacy. 

I do hope you will reconsider your plans and NOT build on this site. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs I J Nicoll 
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